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Miss Bursnell, 
AHT, recommends 
The Wych Elm by Tana 

French 

Mrs Anhu, 
Receptionist, 
recommends  

Nonviolent 
Communication - A 

Language of Life 

Mr Grayston, Site 
Manager, 

recommends 
The Satsuma Complex 

by Bob Mortimer

“Children are made readers on the laps 
of their parents.” -Emilie Buchwald 
In this term’s Reader’s Roundup, find out about some of the reading 
initiatives happening around school and browse some new releases. 
As always, thank you for your support. 

STORY-TIME FOR 
PARENTS 

FRIDAY STORY FRIDAYS  
In Nursery and Reception, we have been 
inviting our families into school before 
collection on Fridays to share stories, poems 
and rhymes. The children (and staff) have 
thoroughly enjoyed spending this time with 
parents, grandparents or carers; it makes 
books feel really special. If you have a child 
in EYFS, why not join us for the next 
session. Check out Dojo for more details.  

BOOK AND A BISCUIT CLUB  
On Mondays, we hold a book and a biscuit 
club after school for Reception and KS1, for 
just £1 per child. Led by Mrs Shakespeare, 
it’s a time where children listen to engaging 
books and widen their knowledge of 
children’s books and authors. If your child 
hasn’t attended before, look out for the 
enrichment timetable in the new year to 
sign them up. 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 -Miss Bursnell, English Lead 

Thank you for supporting our book 
fair! 
Last week, we had a phenomenal turn out at our autumn book fair, raising an 
extra £238 for books for our school! Look out for our next book fair in the 
summer term, where books will on a 3 for 2 offer.
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GET A BOOK ON YOUR CHRISTMAS LIST  
Keep Christmas simple: Something they want, 
something they need, something to wear and 
something to read. Giving the gift of reading 
shows that books are valued and important. 
Father Christmas knows how special books are too 
so make sure a book gets on the Christmas list this 
year! Here are some new releases. 
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YOUNG READERS’ 
PICKS 

Year 2 have been writing book reviews, based on their favourite reads this 
term. Here is a selection from Ada, Jacob and Mia. 
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